
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Re: Notice for payment of school fees. 

 

We write to bring to your kind notice that pursuant to the order passed by the Hon’ble High Court 

on 02.07.21 in connection with WPA(P) 162 of 2021 with WPA 5890 of 2020 between Rajib 

Chakraborty & Ors. -Vs-  State of West Bengal & Ors. the schools have been directed to issue notice 

to guardians who have defaulted in making payment of school fees and to prepare a list of such 

defaulting students and handover the same to the Court on the returnable date on 6th August 2021. 

The Court has further made it clear that if on the returnable date it is found that the default is 

continuing then the schools may be permitted to remove the name of defaulters from the rolls of 

the school. 

We appeal to you to kindly make payment of school fees on or before 31st July 2021, failing which 

the school shall be constrained to include the name of your ward in the “List of Defaulters” and 

handover the same to the court and seek leave to expel the defaulting students as per the order 

passed by the Hon’ble Court.  

In case you may have any query, please feel free to contact Mr.Indrajeet Ojha at 

indrajeet.ojha@ais.adamas.co.in 

 

Kindly ignore this communication if fees are paid. 

 

Thanking you 

 

Indrajeet Ojha 

GM, Commercial. 
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